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June 8, 2012 
 
 
 
Michael K. Young, President 
Office of the President 
301 Gerberding Hall 
Box 351230 
 
Dear President Young: 
 
In accordance with the rules, the faculty has approved the Faculty Code amendment in 
Class A Bulletin No. 125: Volume Two, Part IV, Chapters 24 and 25.   
 
The results of the election submitted to the faculty for vote on May 17, 2012, are: 
 
 Total ballots distributed electronically: 4,227 
 Total ballots returned:    1,474 
 Percent of faculty who voted:   35% 
 
 Percentage of “yes” votes:   77.61% 
 Percentage of “no” votes:   16.15% 
 Percentage of abstentions:   6.24% 
 
(The above percentage figures are based on ballots recorded electronically by the 
Catalyst Group.) 
 
Attached is Professor Susan Astley’s certification that the faculty has voted to approve 
the changes as proposed in Class “A” Bulletin No. 125.  Before the Faculty Code and 
Governance can be revised, we need your approval.  According to the Faculty Code, 
you have fourteen days to respond.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marcia Killien 
Secretary of the Faculty 
 
/ab 
 
Cc: Susan Astley, Faculty Senate Chair 
 Jack Johnson, Chief of Staff, Office of the President 
 Rebecca Deardorff, Director of Rules Coordination 
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